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I remember the tea shed as a child in the 1950s.It only appeared in the summer and came to pieces and was
stored in the Men's institute stables (along with the beach deckchairs. Many years later as chairman of the
Institute, we needed to raise funds to restore the building. the stables were cleared of old deckchairs and the bits
that made up the tea shed.

Comments made by Patrick Holdsworth of RHB Men's Institute, 3 Thorpe Lane, Robin Hood's Bay, Whitby,
YO22 4RN
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